

Erie County Deputy Sheriffs Badge & Shield Club, Inc.

P.O. Box 81 • Niagara Square Station • Buffalo, New York 14201-0081

OCTOBER, 2023: (Correction)

Hello Everyone:

NOTE: There has been a change in location of our next meeting on Monday, October 16th, 2023. It will now be held at Santora's Pizza located at <u>7800</u> Transit Road in Williamsville, NY. Please make a note of it.

This meeting is for **Members Only**. Please contact Debbie <u>at least one week prior to the meeting</u> at 716-816-5368 (text/call) or email at <u>Nortond8991@gmail.com</u> if you plan to attend. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Reminder: Meetings are \$20 for members. All meetings begin at 6:30pm.

2023 Officers:

<u>President</u> Christopher Clark

<u>1st Vice President</u> Robert Koch

<u>2nd Vice President</u> Michael Sullivan

<u>Recording Secretary</u> Karen Morgan

<u>Treasurer</u> Ken Napora

Corresponding Secretary

Debra Norton (716) 816-5368

<u>Sergeant-at-Arms</u> Mark Radder

A big thank you to Tom Rich who discovered and informed us that the Santora's located on Millersport Highway is closed and under construction.

<u>REMINDER:</u> Our Meat Raffle will be held at the Wings Flight of Hope (3964 California Road in Orchard Park) on Saturday, October 21st, 2023 (Doors open at 5:00pm – 1st Spin at 6:00pm). Please remember to book your table(s) by contacting Debbie Norton prior to the date of the Raffle. Payment (check or cash) will be collected at the door.

We are still collecting gift cards/certificates or any new item that can be raffled off at this event. You can bring your donated item(s) to the next meeting on October 16th. Again, the Badge & Shield Club is doing our own fundraising. But we need your help! The Raffle is fast approaching, so please participate in this effort. Thank you!

42

See you at Santora's!

Chris Clark President

Debbie Norton Corresponding Secretary

www.badgeandshieldclub.com

www.facebook.com/Erie-County-Deputy-Sheriffs-Badge-and-Shield-Club



Erie County Deputy Sheriffs Badge & Shield Club, Inc.

P.O. Box 81 • Niagara Square Station • Buffalo, New York 14201-0081

OCTOBER, 2023:

Our October meeting will be held on Monday, October 16th, 2023 at Santora's Pizza & Grill located at 1402 Millersport Hwy., Williamsville, NY. This meeting is for Members Only. Please contact Debbie at least one week prior to the meeting at 716-816-5368 (text/call) or email at Nortond8991@gmail.com if you plan to attend. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Reminder: Meetings are \$20 for members. All meetings begin at 6:30pm.

<u>NOTE</u>: Our next fund raiser is a Meat Raffle to be held at the Wings Flight of Hope (3964 California Road in Orchard Park on Saturday, October 21st, 2023 (Doors open at 5:00pm – 1st Spin at 6:00pm). We have enclosed a copy of the flyer for the Raffle. Feel free to post it on your social media page, in your grocery store, or anywhere you feel will generate some interest.

2023 Officers:

<u>President</u> Christopher Clark

1st Vice President Robert Koch

2nd Vice President Michael Sullivan

<u>Recording Secretary</u> Karen Morgan

<u>Treasurer</u> Ken Napora

<u>Corresponding Secretary</u> Debra Norton

(716) 816-5368

<u>Sergeant-at-Arms</u> Mark Radder

We are still collecting gift cards/certificates or any new item that can be raffled off at this event. You can bring your donated item to the next meeting on October 16th. Again, the Badge & Shield Club is doing our own fundraising. But we need your help! The Raffle is fast approaching, so please participate in this effort.

As mentioned in the previous newsletter, President Chris Clark has obtained an authentic autographed Josh Allen Jersey from the Bills Organization. We are selling tickets for a chance to win this incredible jersey. The winning ticket will be drawn at our November 20th monthly meeting. Tickets are \$5.00 each. Please return all sale monies and completed ticket stubs to the P.O. Box or bring them to our next meeting. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

We have reserved the J's White Elephant Banquet Facility located at 1404 Abbott Road in Lackawanna, NY for our December meeting and Christmas celebration. It will be held on **Monday, December 11**th, **2023**. The meeting will be for members and guests. Please mark your calendars!!

AUGUST, 2023 Page 2

Our sincere condolences go out to the families of Jacob Wolcott, (Brother of Mounted Reserve Deputy Jonathan Wolcott); Mrs. Susan Ahrens, (Mother-in-Law of Deputy Superintendent Phil Kuppel and Grandmother of Deputy Zachary Kuppel — Jail Management Division); and Mrs. Donna Manfredo, (Mother-in-Law of Assistant Chief Denise Manfredo - Admin Services; and Grandmother of Administrative Assistant Jamie Manfredo - Admin Services, and Inmate Health Service Navigator Adam Manfredo - Jail Management Division).

Please keep those who have lost a loved one or who are experiencing health issues in your thoughts and prayers.

See you at Santora's!

Chris Clark President Debbie Norton Corresponding Secretary

Please check out our Badge & Shield Club website www.Badgeandshieldclub.com and share any newsworthy items or bits of history for the newsletter with us.